WEYMOUTH ASSESSORS MEETING
FEBRUARY 22, 2011

CHAIRMAN, PAUL HALEY, CALLED THE MEETING TO ORDER AT 6:30 P.M. AT THE
MCCULLOCH BUILDING. THE FOLLOWING MEMBERS WERE PRESENT: PAUL
HALEY, CHAIRMAN; KEVIN SPELLMAN, VICE CHAIRMAN; AND JILL REDDISH,

CLERK.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MR. SPELLMAN, SECONDED BY MS. REDDISH AND SO
VOTED UNANIMOUSLY “TO APPROVE THE MINUTES OF FEBRUARY 9, 2011 AS

WRITTEN.”

WILLIAM MCKINNEY, THE NEW C.F.O. FOR THE TOWN OF WEYMOUTH, WAS
PRESENT TO INTRODUCE HIMSELF TO THE BOARD OF ASSESSORS.

LINDA BURMEISTER OF 112 CORNISH STREET WAS PRESENT TO DISCUSS THE
VALUE OF HER PROPERTY WITH THE BOARD. SHE STATED THAT SHE HAS AN
ISSUE WITH A STORM DRAIN THAT THE TOWN HAS NOT CLEANED FOR A LONG
TIME. CHAIRMAN HALEY SUGGESTED THAT SHE CALL THE DPW AND REQUEST
THAT THE DRAIN BE CLEANED.

THE BOARD REVIEWED SEVERAL ABATEMENT APPLICATIONS, DECISIONS WERE
MADE ON EACH ONE AND SO NOTED ON THE APPLICATION.

MRS. PANTERMOLLER INFORMED THE BOARD THAT SHE AND MRS. O’TOOLE
ATTENED THE NORFOLK SUFFOLK COUNTIES ASSESSOR’S MEETING, INCLUDING
A WORKSHOP REGARDING THE NEW OPEN MEETING LAWS.

NEXT MEETINGS: APRIL 14,2011  6:30 P.M.
APRIL 28,2011  6:30 P.M.

A MOTION WAS MADE BY MS. REDDISH, SECONDED BY MR. SPELLMAN, “TO
ADJOURN” AT 7:55 P.M.
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